Lower Cape Fear Chapter – NCSSAR
2001
Officers:  
President – George McNeir, III
Vice President –Richard Eisenman
Secretary/Registrar-John O. Thornhill
Treasurer – Art Gowan
Chaplain – Dr. Lee W. Porter
Historian – Julian Walker
Parliamentarian – Scott Aiken
Trustee (Property) –
Board Member at Large –
Board Member at Large – 
Significant Accomplishments:
· 16 Feb - Business Meeting; treasurer reported $759.42 in the checking account

· 25 Feb – Moore’s Creek remembrance – moved celebration from Sunday to Saturday

· 23 Jun – Business meeting at Perkins Restaurant

· 25 Sep – Business meeting at Perkins Restaurant

· 11 Oct – Dinner Meeting at Madeline Suite, UNCW

· Guest Speaker – Dr. Everard H. Smith-Discussed significant Revolutionary War patriots from Wilmington to include, Cornelius Harnett, William Hooper, Alexander Lillington, Robert Howe and Thomas Smith

New Members -2001
There were 27 members in the Lower Cape Fear Chapter at the beginning of the year.
In Memorial:
Frank Patrick O’Brien (5 Nov 1906-15 Oct 2001)
George McNeir, II (15 Aug 1915-1 Jul 2001)
Chapter members holding state offices:

John Thornhill – Editor of “The Old North State” the NCSSAR newsletter.  
